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Rosenberg Corey

From: skip peterson <rockandryeranch@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:09 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: Jeannette Lockwood
Subject: HB 2004-A

As a landlord in Redmond, Oregon located in Deschutes County, I am very opposed to the passage of this bill. 
 
It is very unfair to landlords such as myself and would have a very negative impact for me and others as to how we would 
conduct our business. 
 
Please enter my opposition to this bill and get it cancelled for the benefit of all concerned. 
 
Thank  you! 
 
Vernon C. Peterson, Jr. 
801.361.2604 
rockandryeranch@yahoo.com 
 


